
The Counselor’s Advice to being a Junior 
 Continue to maintain good study habits and organization 
 Take academically rigorous classes 
 Maintain a good GPA 
 Register to take the SAT and/or the ACT 
 Start researching universities you would like to attend 
 Request information from colleges and/or schedule campus visits 
 Maintain your club and sport involvement 
 Stay busy and don’t get into trouble on or off campus 
 Be a positive role model for underclassmen 
 Pay attention to opportunities and announcements in the bulletin 

o College Connection interviews take place in the spring 
o College/Scholarship Night 

 

 

Go BHS Wolverines!  

 

 


